
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Shonna McCray 

Thursday, January 16, 2025 8:03 AM 
Co nsumer Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/16/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00300-2025 

Subject: FW: PROTESTING THE APPLICATION FOR WATER DOC # 20240011 

Good morning, 

Please add to Docket 20240011. 

Thanks 

From: REGINA MAJOR <rrdmajor01@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 7:49 PM 
To: Co nsumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: PROTESTING THE APPLICATION FOR WATER DOC# 20240011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello. Please do NOT approve the water application for the Water Lily development, DOC # 
20240011 on the corner of CR 13 and CR 214 in St. Johns County (St. Augustine area). We live here 
and depend upon our well water to cook, clean , and live. This is a rural area with many surrounding 
farms that also depend upon the ground water which is their source to grow and cultivate many, 
many vegetables including potatoes for Lays. The aquaculture of the bordering St. John's River has 
already been negatively affected and continues to diminish due to growth . There are no more 
manatee in the river up here, no more shrimp, no more sea grass, etc. An additional 3000 homes 
added to the homes already here plus the farms would continue to snuff out the environment. 

In case you are not aware , St. Johns county's has already exploded with new homes, and with it 
came destruction and disregard of trees, plants, animals, traffic, current residents existing 
infrastructure and so on. St. Johns county is unrecognizable. 

Lastly, the Water Lily development is for people 55 and older. The population is declining so I fail to 
see how anyone, including the builders would benefit from this mass construction. 

Again, please do NOT approve this water application. 

Thank you. 

Regina Major 
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